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Dear Parents/Carers                                                                              16th October 2023  
  
YEAR 5 ANGLO-SAXON DAY EXPERIENCE  
  
To support their topic on Anglo-Saxons, we have arranged a visit by ‘Dan Tastic’ for our Year 5 children, 
on Tuesday, 17th October 2023. Dan Tastic offers ‘a workshop which will bring history & literature to life and 
spark a love for learning’. 
  
This will be an absolutely amazing experience for the children to enhance their learning, and is something extra 
that we are doing at Walmsley from this school year, both to provide hands-on exponential learning, and to 
replace some of the trips we organise; instead of taking the children out of school and paying for a coach, so 
will reduce the cost impact on parents. We will still be aiming to take all year groups on three external trips per 
year.  
  
To help cover the cost of this experience, we are asking for a contribution of £8.00 for each child please.  
  
Payment is to be made using the School Gateway App, with payment to be made as soon as possible, 
please.  Cash or cheques (payable to Walmsley CE School) are also acceptable at the moment, in which case 
you will need to complete the slip below and return it to school with payment – we can only take these forms 
of payment up to the 25th October.  
  
Thank you  
  
  
 Mr McGlashan, Miss Crompton 
 
 
 
YEAR 5 ANGLO-SAXON EXPERIENCE 
Name ____________________________      Class               
 
I enclose a contribution payment of £8.00 for the above. 
 
Signed _________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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